
We continue
to serve.
Hunter Truck remains open to serve our
customers and do our part to keep America
moving during the COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
To ensure the protection of our safety and
yours, we are temporarily eliminating all in-
person interactions.



@HunterTruck38

All Hunter Truck Parts Department showrooms will be temporarily
closed to the public.         
Our parts professionals are ready to help: any parts order can be placed
by phone or email.
Curbside pick-up is available at each Hunter Truck location, call ahead
for details.
All parts delivery services will run as usual, with orders being placed
right outside of your building. Invoices will be left with each delivery; we
ask that our customers return a signed copy of the invoice via email.

 We are committed to keeping you running, no matter the conditions: all
services repair requests can be placed by phone or email.         
Upon arrival at any Hunter Truck Service Department, please leave the
keys inside the vehicle for our team to retrieve.
Service estimates and repair order details will be sent via email for your
review and authorization.
All touch points within your truck will be disinfected before and after
service work is completed.
Upon service completion, we will notify you via phone or email to
arrange a safe, no-contact pick up.

PARTS

SERVICE

RENTAL AND LEASING/SALES
Rental and Leasing/Sales are available by appointment only; ask
your local Hunter Truck location for details

For updates during the outbreak of COVID-19, 
please follow us at:

@Hunter_Truck

@Hunter_Truck

www.huntertruck.com


